
 

 
Regional Forums 

For Stakeholders in the Public Mental Health System* 

SAVE-THE-DATE NOTICE  
 
 

Please plan to join us for one of our Regional Forums! The sessions will 

address issues of interest to special populations receiving services within 

the PMHS, as well as providers and all other PMHS stakeholders. 

 

The program will be presented at four locations throughout the State and 

CEUs will be available for clinicians to attend.  Below is a listing of the 

scheduled dates and locations: 

 
February 8, 2012—Anne Arundel Community College, Arnold, MD  

February 9, 2012– Hagerstown Community College, Hagerstown, MD  

February 22, 2012— Baltimore County Community College, Essex, MD  

February 23, 2012— Chesapeake College, Wye Mills, MD  

 

 

Registration information to follow! 
 

Call Donna Shipp at (410) 691-4016 or visit the website at 
http://maryland.valueoptions.com/ for more information. 

 
*Providers, State Agencies, Consumers, Families, Advocates Are Welcome!* 

http://maryland.valueoptions.com/

